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The proposed increases in HB 2025 are insane. This bill is burdensome to seniors 

and teenagers alike. It is directly aimed at us pesky automobile drivers.  

 

What I've been hearing from republicans is starting to make more and more sense 

over the past few election cycles.  

  

I will never vote for a Democrat again if this bill passes and that's the truth.  

 

I speak for my Wife as well 

 

Thank You,  

Andrew Prince 
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